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We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 11, 

2015 in Room 272 of the State Capitol Building.  The members present are reflected on the sign in sheet.   

 

Marty Garrity, Director, Bureau of Legislative Research presented the proposed revision by Senator Hickey to 

the Rules of the Arkansas Legislative Council for the Subcommittee’s consideration.  Senator Dismang made 

a motion to adopt the notice requirement of Senator Hickey's revision.  The motion was seconded and 

carried without objection. 
 

The subcommittee discussed cancelling the July Legislative Council meeting to avoid conflicts with the annual 

legislative conferences.  Senator Dismang made a motion to cancel the Legislative Council meeting for the 

month of July 2015, and that the actions of the Legislative Council Subcommittees that would normally 

be reviewed by the Legislative Council at the July meeting will be considered final and shall be reported 

to the Legislative Council during its meeting scheduled for the month of August 2015.  The motion was 

seconded and carried without objection. 
 

Director Marty Garrity presented her Director’s Report to the Subcommittee.   
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

____________________________ ___________________________ 

Senator Bill Sample Representative David Branscum 

Senate Co-Chair House Co-Chair 
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